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Comments: To Forest Service…

Commenting on your SERAL 2.0 project.

As a health professional if have become very concerned with the ever increasing number of days in the

Stanislaus National forest being enveloped in perpetual smoke throughout the summer and fall.

I'm well aware of the Wildfire risks in our area and have seen first hand the excellent results of prevention the

hand thinning, mechanical thinning and mastication, provide without the production of dangerous particulates.

I am sure you are aware of the growing knowledge regarding the significant health risks caused by smoke

particulates.and having lived in the area for 36 years, I have seen the number of days of unhealthy air, increase

exponentially .

Please give serious consideration to reducing or stopping prescribed burns for the health of our county.

Thank you for your attention

Kelley George MD


